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John R. Hamercheck Appointed to President of the Lake County Board of 

Commissioners 

PAINESVILLE, Ohio, January 6, 2023– Commissioner John R. Hamercheck was appointed to President of 

the Lake County Board of Commissioners at the Organizational Meeting on January 5, 2023.  

“It has been a great honor to serve this board as President the last 5 years and I look forward to serving 

the residents and businesses another wonderful year,” said Commission President, John R. Hamercheck.  

Commissioner Hamercheck’s first term as Commissioner commenced on January 3, 2017 and he was re-

elected to a second term that commenced on January 3, 2021. 

As Commissioner, Hamercheck has served as the President of the Board of Commissioners in 2018, 2020, 

2021, 2022 and now 2023. Commissioner Hamercheck also serves as President of the Executive Board for 

the Northeast Ohio Areawide Coordinating Agency (NOACA).   Additionally, Hamercheck served as an 

Executive Board member of the County Commissioners Association of Ohio (CCAO). 

“We congratulate our colleague John Hamercheck on his reappointment to another term as President of 

the Lake County Board of Commissioners. We have much work to do together,” said Commissioner John 

Plecnik.  

Prior to taking office as Commissioner, Hamercheck built a successful engineering and communications 

firm, which he managed since 1992. He also served as an elected member of Madison Village Council 

starting in 2006, and, with two re-elections, continuously serving until taking office as Commissioner in 

2017.  Hamercheck served four of those years as President of Council.  

“I enjoyed working with John during my tenure as Mayor of Willowick and look forward to a successful 

year with Commissioner Hamercheck,” said Commissioner Richard J. Regovich.  

Commissioner Hamercheck is a lifelong Lake County resident, John and his wife, Susan, were married in 

1992 and together they have two daughters, Dyan and Sarah.   The Hamercheck’s welcomed Dyan’s 

Husband, Isiah into the family in 2017 and are now proud grandparents with the arrival in 2020 of Leo. 
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